
What’s up that Tower?
St Mary’s Tadcaster Bellringers invite you to

Come and See for Yourself.

On Saturday 30th July from 10.00 until 12.00
Visit our display in the church and learn about the bells, 
have a go on the handbells, ring on a computer 
programme, climb the 32 steps up into the ringing room 

to see the bells in action via a CCTV link 
and have a go yourself on a bell.

Ringing is an absorbing and fascinating 
hobby suitable for anyone from 10 
upwards and we are looking for new 
recruits.  You don’t have to be big and 
strong, just be able to count to 6 and 

back and be able to climb the
spiral staircase.  Remember the
monks on Christmas cards
swinging up and down on the
ropes – well, it’s nothing like
that. 

We practise on Wednesday evenings and ring for Sunday 
services, weddings and sometimes funerals.

Please note: - There is no access to the roof.


